
BUCKS WINTER PROGRAMME 2015/6  
  

Saturday 21 November  
The Red Lion at Finmere for a drink.  
  

Saturday 5 December  
Christmas Meal at The Robin Hood Bufflers Holt.  £22.95 per head.  Suzanne needs to know 
ASAP if you would like to attend.  Limited places.  Please be there for 7.15pm.  

  

Thursday 10 December  
Meal at The Charter, Aylesbury for Graham’s 50th birthday.  Please let Graham know if you 
are going or not by 1 December  
  

SUBSCRIPTIONS NOW DUE.  ONLY £12 FOR THE YEAR.    
  

Wednesday 6 January  
Celebrate Dawn’s birthday with her.  Please ring Dawn to find out what we’re doing & let 
her know you want to go.  

  

Saturday 23 January  
Join us for a drink at The Ackerman Pub, Kingswood.  
  

Saturday 6 February  
An evening at Stephen & Dawn’s.  Please ring Dawn  to let them know if you are going or 
not & to find out what to take.  
  

Saturday 20 February  
A meal at the Brewers Fayre Bicester for Paul’s birthday.  Book your seat with Suzanne by 12 
February.  

  

Thursday 10 March  
Bowling at Rogue Bowling, Aylesbury.  Ring Tina if you wish to bowl by 1 March.  
  

Friday 25 March  
Cheese & Wine evening at Suzanne’s.  Please ring her by 18 March to let her know if you are 
going or not & to find out what to take.  
Saturday 9 April  
Stephen’s Birthday Clay Shoot at Stephen & Dawn’s. This will be during the day but ring 
Dawn  to let them know if you are going or not, & find out the exact time & what they would 
like you to take along.  
  

Saturday 23 April  
A BBQ at Tina’s for her & Peter’s Birthdays.  Ring Tina to let her know if you are going or not 
& to find out what to take.  If the weather is bad we’ll go for a meal at a pub instead.  
  

Friday 29 April – Sunday 1 May  

National Country Link weekend away at Melton Mowbray, Leicestershire.  Booking forms & 
further details are available online at http://country-link.org.uk/     

http://country-link.org.uk/


  
  

ALL MEETINGS COMMENCE AT 8PM UNLESS OTHERWISE STATED.  
  

Peter Hunt 01296 422998  
  

Please Note: It is important to let people know if you are attending an event or not as it 
can be frustrating not knowing how many to cater for or book for etc.  For this reason we 
are asking you to ring or text whether you ARE or ARE NOT going to attend.  It should not 
have to be up to the event organiser to have to contact everyone and this will no longer 
happen.  Also please stick to the deadlines given if you leave it too late to let someone 
know the event may already have been cancelled or no space left.  Thank you.  
  
  
 


